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August 10, 2020 

24498.0107 

VIA UTC WEB PORTAL & E-MAIL 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re: TP-190976; WUTC v. Puget Sound Pilots-Do Not Re-docket

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

This cover letter is filed today to replace the cover letter filed on August 7, 2020 to clarify the electronic 

copies of Puget Sound Pilots’ revised pages of Exhibits WTB 9 and 10, as identified in the Errata Table 

of Testimony revisions are not for re-docket. 

Thank you, 

WILLIAMS, KASTNER & GIBBS PLLC 

s/ Blair I. Fassburg 

Blair I. Fassburg 

bfassburg@williamskastner.com

(206) 628-2772 

cc: All Parties via email only
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